
 
 
 

23rd October 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A very warm welcome to all students at Madeley High School. The English and History department have 

exciting news! We have secured tickets to visit Quarry Bank Mill; this will support the English learning of the 

KS3 text ‘Oliver Twist’ and History learning of the KS3 module ‘The Industrial Revolution’. 

The trip will take place on Thursday 21st November, leaving school at 08.40 and returning at approximately 

14.50 enabling students to travel to and from school as normal. 

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to go on the trip. Places are limited and so a first come-first 

served basis is the fairest way to secure a seat. Students must also have a positive behaviour record. Please 

note that we hold the right to withdraw students from the trip if we have concerns over their conduct. If your 

child is eligible for Pupil Premium support, please contact Mrs Lee to secure a place. The cost of the trip is 

£24 to be paid via ParentPay. The closing date for payments is Friday 8th November.  

Students can bring a small amount of money to purchase snacks, drinks and a souvenir.  I would advise pupils 

to have breakfast before school. They will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks throughout the day. 

Uniform is not required, but sensible outdoor waterproof clothing and footwear suitable for cobbles is a 

must. 

We look forward to the History and English collaboration and taking students on this exciting trip.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell (Teacher of English) 

Mr Stevens (Teacher of History) 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


